
 

 

 

Welcome 

to 

CORPUS CHRISTI 

CATHOLIC 

CHURCH 
 

5528 HOGUE RD 

EVANSVILLE, IN 47712 

(812) 422-2027 

 
Parish Information 

Parish Administrator, Fr. Jerry Pratt ·················· jpratt@evdio.org 
Parochial Vicar, Fr. Tyler Tenbarge ········· trtenbarge@evdio.org 
Deacon Tom Goebel ········································· tgoebel@evdio.org 
PCL, Kathryn Curtis ··············································· kcurtis@evdio.org 
Financial Officer, Carol Reising ······················· creising@evdio.org 
Admin Assistant, Kimberly Greulich ············· kgreulich@evdio.org 
Dir Youth Formation, Sharon Shumate ········· sshumate@evdio.org 
Jr Hi Youth Ministry, Lauren Singer ···················lsinger@evdio.org 
Music Coordinator, Diane Sammet ·························· 812.455.6303 
Principal, Martha Craig ······································ mcraig@evdio.org 
School Secretary, Adela Blaszczyk ·········· ablaszczyk@evdio.org 
School Bookkeeper, Judy Grannan ············· jgrannan@evdio.org 
Parish Council Chair, Janie Decamps ···· jdecamps14@gmail.com 
Church office: 812.422.2027;  School office: 812.422.1208 

 
Parish Council Members (2019-2020) 

Brenda Born Brenda Chronert Martha Craig 
Kathryn Curtis Janie Decamps Jessica Elfreich 
Tom Goebel Jim Gorman Andrea Greaney 
Todd Loehr Andrew Martin Jessica Martin 
Rex Masterson Melissa Mindrup Melanie Schnell 
Sharon Shumate James Townsend Ann Wilson  
Ryan Wink Tim Zeller  

 
January 26, 2020 

3rd Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 

 
Sacraments 

RECONCILIATION - Sat at 3pm and any time by appointment. 
BAPTISM - Please call the parish office to schedule.  

MARRIAGES - Begin arrangements and preparation sessions at 
least six months before the planned day of the wedding.  

 

As announced by Bishop Joseph M. Siegel: 
 

“Reverend Claude Burns is relieved of his assignment as 
Pastor of Corpus Christi Parish, Evansville, but continues as 

Pastor of St. Philip and St. Matthew Parishes, Mt. 
Vernon. Reverend Jerry Pratt has been appointed 

Administrator of Corpus Christi Parish, Evansville, effective 
25 January 2020, while continuing as Administrator of 

Resurrection Parish, Evansville. Reverend Tyler Tenbarge has 
been appointed Diocesan Director of Vocations, effective 25 
January 2020, while continuing as Chaplain and Director of 

Father Deydier House of Discernment and part-time 
Parochial Vicar of Corpus Christi Parish, Evansville.  He is 

relieved of his assignment of part-time Parochial Vicar of St. 
Philip and St. Matthew Parishes, Mt. Vernon." 

 

Thank you to Father Dusty! 
Welcome, Father Jerry Pratt,  

our new Administrator and continued prayers  
and support to Father Tyler Tenbarge,  

as he enters his role as Director of Vocations and  
remains the Associate Pastor at Corpus Christi!

________________________________________ 

 
CORPUS CHRISTI THIS WEEK 

 
MON  Bible Study 6pm Social Room 

  RCIA 6:30pm Conf Room  

TUES CCS Talent Show 6:30pm Cafetorium 

WED Gospel Reflection 10am Conf Room  

SAT Howl at the Night 5pm Cafetorium  

SUN Religious Ed 8:30am Conf Room  
 

January 27 - February 2 
Monday   7:00am Homer Sinclair Jr 

Wednesday  8:15am Clement Weber 
Friday 7:00am Betty Weber 
Saturday   4:00pm Minnie Schapker 
Sunday   7:30am John & Gertrude Schuler Family 
   10:00am For the Parish 

 
 
 

CHURCH NEWS 

• Women’s Evening of Faith—Mark your calendars for 
Thursday, May 7, 5:30pm at Corpus Christi. Special Guest 
Speaker: Father Tyler Tenbarge. 
 

• St. Vincent DePaul—Weekly donations can be made to 
SVDP by using the yellow weekly collection envelopes. 
However, checks must be made out to “St. Vincent DePaul” and 
not to Corpus Christi. 
 

• February Outreach Collection will be for Marian Education 
Outreach Center (MEO). 

 
GROUNDS CREW 

#2—Thom Knapp 
(January 26—February 1) 

MASS INTENTIONS 



 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

CCS SCHOOL NEWS: 

Come and See Open House—January 30, 5 - 7pm  Please 
spread the word to everyone who may be looking to enroll at our 
great school.  Staff and student ambassadors will be available to 

answer any questions. 

Kindergarten Round Up will be January 30, 6 - 7pm in the Kin-
dergarten room.  Come and hear all of the exciting opportunities 
your child will have in our Kindergarten and school.  Registration 
forms will be available.  The school office will need a birth certifi-

cate and $100 registration fee. Spread the word! 

2nd Annual Talent Show—January 28, 6:30pm. All are invited! 

  

Howl at the Night 2020—This week! Saturday, February 1, 5-
11pm. Tickets are $35 per person (age 21+) and includes dinner 
provided by Marx BBQ and unlimited beer and wine. Please RSVP 

asap to Stefanie Simmons at (812) 568-2343.   

 

YOUTH MINISTRY: 

Unite (High School)  

Service Project Sunday, Jan 26, 6-8pm at St. Philip. The service 
project will support area pregnancy centers and United Caring 
Services. Students should bring baby shower type items, such as 
diapers, wipes, onesies, blankets, pacifiers, etc., to donate. Stu-
dents are also encouraged to bring 2-3 gently used t-shirts (with 
no stains) and sharp/fabric scissors to make t-shirt tote/diaper 

bags. This project will count as service hours. 

SAVE THE DATE! - Lock-In for high school students will be Friday, 

February 7 in the St. Philip Gym. 

Ignite (Middle School)  

Movie Night! -  Friday, January 31 at St. Wendel. RSVP and  

waiver are due by Jan 29 to Lauren Singer. 

______________________________________________ 

 

 All men and women ages 18+ are invited 
to the Welcome Retreat Weekends. A 

great way to refresh and recharge and engage with other parish-
ioners. Contact the Parish Office for more information.   

Men’s — Feb 29 & March 1 
Women’s — March 7 & 8 

 

• The Message goes to every registered household in the Dio-
cese six times each year. But you can read about happenings and 
news from around the diocese all year long by subscribing to The 
Message! The print edition is delivered to your mailbox each week. 
The digital edition link is delivered right to your email. To sub-
scribe, mail your check ($24 for print; $12 for digital) to PO Box 
4169, Evansville, IN 47724. Or visit evdiomessage.org and click 
“Subscribe”. Thank you for your support of our Catholic community 
newspaper!   
 
 

• Mater Dei now Enrolling for 2020-2021—All 8th graders 
are invited to be part of the Class of 2024! Apply online at 

 materdeiwildcats.com. After applying, please attend one of the 
following freshman registration meetings for both students and 
parents:   Wednesday, January 29 or February 5 

 Mater Dei Kempf Auditorium   
Tuition Assistance available. Contact Jill Seiler at jseiler@evdio. 
org or 812-426-2258 ext. 322 

MINISTERS OF THE LITERGY 

February 1 Sat. 4:00PM 

Eucharistic Ministers Andrew Martin, Carol Kissinger, 
Dave Miller, Peggy Matacale, 
Thuy Kuhn, Ariel Kuhn 

Greeter Avila Brenner 

Lectors B.J. Samples, James Gorman 

Servers Lucas Kuhn, Garrett Kuhn 

Ushers Bob & Kate Wittgen 

  
February 2 Sun. 7:30 AM 

Eucharistic Ministers Donna Hodges, Lisa Fleming 
George & Dianne Moll, 
Steve Goedde, Wendy Marx 

Greeters Danny & Janie Decamps 

Lectors Tammy Glaser, Larry Lutz 

Servers Caleb & Isaiah Schaefer, 
Oliver Halbig 

Ushers Steve Schapker 

  
February 2 Sun. 10:00 AM 

Eucharistic Ministers Paul & Cecilia Reising, 
Martha Reising, Heidi Bailey, 
Al & Darlene Weinzapfel 

Greeter Isaiah Bailey 

Lectors Jeff Johnson, Don Cooper 

Servers Reagan Shaver, Eli Underwood, 
Alex Ward 

Usher Neal Bailey 

  

STEWARDSHIP OF GIVING 

January 19, 2020 

Stewardship $ 12,485 

Weekly Budget $ 23,273  

St. Vincent dePaul $  0  

Solemnity of Mary $ 10  

YTD Budget $ 674,920 

YTD Collection $ 516,634  

   

  

• CPC — Thank you to all who have donated. We have 

received 80% of our pledge goal, but only HALF (51%) of our 
parishioners have participated.  

SEEK HIM. SERVE HIM. KNOW HIM. LOVE HIM. 

 

• Knights of Columbus  BINGO NIGHT is Saturday, Feb 22. 
Mark your calendars! 

- February Meetings:  Officers 2/12 @ StP—Council 2/19 

http://materdeiwildcats.com/
mailto:jseiler@evdio.org
mailto:jseiler@evdio.org


 

 



 

 


